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I am a stay at home mom of two small children with a husband who travels a lot for 

work. I rely on mail-in voting, both for convenience and to help me be a better 

informed voter. I sit with my guide and read opinions from editorial boards as I vote 

for each office and ballot measure. I have lived and voted in several states. This is 

the first that has had mail-in voting, and I am the most informed I’ve ever been prior 

to submitting my ballot. I think that is important. I do not believe fraud is a major issue 

in the Oregon mail-in voting system. I think efforts should be made to make drop 

boxes more secure to prevent tampering, but mail in voting should stay.  


